
 

 

 

James J. Steinkrauss 

Attorney-at-Law 

jjs@rathlaw.com 

(603) 410-4314 

Please reply to:  Concord Office 

 

July 21, 2021 

 

VIA ELECTRONIC MAIL AND REGULAR MAIL 

 

Dianne Martin, Chairwoman  

New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission 

21 South Fruit Street, Suite 10 

Concord, NH  03301-2429 

 

Re:   Petition of Pennichuck East Utility, Inc. for Approval  

         of Financing from CoBank – Amendment 

         Docket DW 21-102 

 

Dear Chairwoman Martin: 

 

In response to a request from the Clerk’s Office, I am re-filing on behalf of Pennichuck East 

Utility, Inc. this original and six copies requesting amendment of the Petition of Pennichuck 

East Utility, Inc. for Approval of Financing from CoBank, amending the Table of Contents, 

Testimony of Larry D. Goodhue, and adding new exhibit LDG-8 – City of Nashua 

Resolution approving the financing to update the information stated in the Petition at 

paragraph 10, Page 5.  I have removed reference to “confidential” from the bates stamps for 

the attached, revised Table of Contents (both redlined and clean versions) to replace the 

existing Table of Contents at Page 1, Testimony of Larry D. Goodhue (both redlined and 

clean versions) to replace the existing testimony at Page 19, and the new exhibit LDG-8 at 

Pages 49-51.  This request to amend the petition provides the Commission with supplemental 

information related to the pending petition and will not cause undue delay.  This 

supplemental information does not contain confidential information. 

 

Please let me know if you have any questions or concerns. 

 

Thank you. 

 

Sincerely,  

 

 

James J. Steinkrauss 

 

Enc. 

Cc: Office of Consumer Advocate 

mailto:jjs@rathlaw.com

